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Aysgarth School

Philip Southall retires from his post as assistant
headmaster in July 2021 after a lifetime of
commitment to the Aysgarth cause. As a boy

at the school, a graduate gap student, junior
master, head of history, parent, a spell as joint
headmaster and as master in charge of football,
tennis, shooting and fishing (to name but a few),
he has had a major impact on the lives of so
many Aysgarthians and he will be sorely missed
(although Aysgarth are hoping to persuade him
to stay on in a part time capacity next year). A
star teacher indeed.
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